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Birmingham, Alabama 35291
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mF. L CLAYTON, JR.
Senior Vice Piesident Alabama Power

the southem electnc system

Docket No. 50-348
Docket No. 50-364

August 11, 1982

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. S. A. Varga

Dear Sir:

RE: JOSEPH M. FARLEY NUCLEAR PLANT UNITS 1 AND 2
AND YOUR LETTER TO MR. F. L. CLAYTON, JR.
DATED JULY 13, 1982.

This letter is to respond to your referenced letter with actions taken.
The first comment concerning Section 1.3.1.3 of Revision 3 to the Security
Plan requested more details of the screening measures applied to new employees
prior to being granted interim unescorted access. Enclosed is a description of
those measures that are taken. This description is being added to paragraph
1.3.1.3 of the Security Plan and will be submitted to you within the next two
weeks, as part of a 10CFR50.54(p) report.

The second comment requested the deletion of the i 15 days grace period
on a medical examine being conducted within the preceeding 30 days prior to the
physical fitness test. This grace period will be deleted.

The third comment requesting a clear commitment to an annual medical exami-
nation for security personnel and CAS/SAS operators is clarified by the enclosed
page to Revision 2 of the Training and Qualification plan. This page (pg. 10)
was erroneously omitted from our April 12, 1982 submittal.

Yours very truly,

. Clayton Jr.. g
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